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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the DC Government. Do not click on links or open attachments unless
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[Some people who received this message don't often get email from devilliersmaxime@gmail.com. Learn why this is
important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification ]

Hello,

My name is Max Devilliers and | have lived in numerous DC neighborhoods since 2012 and my family has been inside the
beltway since 1980. My family has seen the region explode in population and grow in popularity. We cannot continue to
let public property go underutilized like the one-story fire and police stations on the 1600 block of U Street when
housing demand is so high and neighborhoods like U Street deserve public buildings to be proud of. Please allow the
tallest and densest buildings to be built at this address as possible.

Thank you,

Max Devilliers
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Washington DC 20005
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